
Consumer and Business Services

From 22 April 2024, 
spirits, casks or fortified 
wine cannot be 
purchased before 
12 midday, on any day. 
This applies to takeaway liquor 
sales in Ceduna, Thevenard, 
Smoky Bay, Penong and 
Nundroo.  

All other restrictions apply. 

LIQUOR LICENCE 
RESTRICTIONS APPLY 
IN THIS REGION:
Ceduna, Thevenard, Smoky Bay, Penong and Nundroo

www.cbs.sa.gov.au  Phone 131 882

For more information:
Liquor restrictions in South Australia | 
Consumer and Business Services (cbs.sa.gov.au)


